Ordering is now open for November’s Hot lunch and Treat day
PLUS Neufeld Farms fundraiser!

Thursday, November 22 Treat day - Cob’s mini cinnamon buns (delivered at recess)
Order/payment deadline
Monday, November 26 Neufeld Farms delivery at 2:00 pm (front of the school) Wednesday, November 14
2:30 pm if paying by cheque
11:59 pm if paying online
Friday, November 30 Pizza Hut hot lunch

On Hot Lunch days, primary and intermediate students follow the same schedule. They will go outside first and then eat at 12:07 pm.

A paper copy of the Neufeld Farms fundraiser order form will also be distributed (one per family will be sent home
with the youngest child). Funds raised by PAC enhance the school experience for all our children. Monies go
towards the purchase of necessary supplies for the classroom that are not covered by the district, classroom
technology, special events such as Pancake Breakfast, and so much more.

We encourage you to order your Neufeld items online via Munchalunch even if you prefer to pay by cheque. This is
to streamline the process as all paper copies received will need to entered online by our volunteers before our
school’s order can be submitted to Neufeld Farms.

If you have already registered on the Munchalunch site, go to https://munchalunch.com/schools/latimerroad/
and click the “Login here” button to access your account. Click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order treat
day/hot lunch. Click the yellow “Fundraising Open!” button to order Neufeld Farms.

If you have not yet registered
1) Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/latimerroad/
2) Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through
3) After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button or the yellow “Fundraising Open!” button
to order
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You can pay for your hot lunch and fundraising orders securely online using Visa/Mastercard/Prepaid credit
card/Visa Debit/Mastercard Debit OR by cheque.  *Cash payments are no longer accepted.

If your child is absent on a lunch date, you are welcome to come and pick up their order. Notify us via email at
latimerlunch@gmail.com by 10:00 am to let us know you are coming for it (please do not call the main office). The
order must be picked up by 12:00 pm.

We are always in need of volunteers to help distribute lunches to the classrooms! There is a volunteer page in the
online system where you can checkmark if you are available. You would be at the school from 11:35 to 12:20. One
of the lunch coordinators will contact you approximately one week before the hot lunch day.

If you need assistance with ordering or have any questions regarding hot lunch please contact
latimerlunch@gmail.com

Thank you!
Loren and Colleen



